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NOTICE OF PREPARATION OF REGULATORY IMPACT STATEMENT

Victorian Housing Register
Proposed Determinations of Eligibility Criteria, Priority Categories and  

Priority Criteria for Applicants for Social Housing
A Regulatory Impact Statement (RIS) has been prepared for the proposed Determinations of 

eligibility criteria, priority categories and criteria for applicants for social housing.
The proposed Determinations, to be made by the Director of Housing under the Housing Act 

1983, facilitate the allocation of tenancies to applicants on the Victorian Housing Register. The 
proposed Determinations also revoke the existing Determinations which expire in May 2018.

The proposed Determinations will:
(a)	 determine the eligibility criteria that must be met for a tenancy in social housing;
(b)	 determine priority categories for social housing; and
(c)	 determine criteria that must be met to fall under a particular priority category.

The RIS provides a background to the social housing sector in Victoria and the expected benefits 
for allocating social housing tenancies in Victoria. 

Copies of the RIS may be obtained from the Department of Health and Human Services 
website at https://dhhs.vic.gov.au/publications/reports-reviews-data or by telephoning the Manager, 
Victorian Housing Register, on 1800 128 496.

Public comments are invited on the RIS and the proposed Determinations. All comments must 
be in writing and should be marked ‘Director of Housing Determinations Review’.

Comments must be received no later than 5  pm on Monday 7 May 2018 via email to: 
victorianhousingregister@dhhs.vic.gov.au or by mail to: Manager, Victorian Housing Register, 
Level 21, GPO Box 4057, Melbourne, Victoria 3001.

All comments and submissions will be treated as public documents, unless the person making 
the comment or submission requests that it not be publicly available.
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